
 

 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

Northcross Group hires a New Development Director 

Portland, Maine, July 28, 2014 – Northcross Group (NCG) is pleased to announce Deb Whitworth is 
joining the team as the new Development Director. 

Ms. Whitworth will be working out of the Northcross Group Portland office leading recruiting and 
business development efforts. Ms. Whitworth has 27 years of experience in human resources, 
development, and management consulting.  She is a current Commissioner on the State of Maine 
Human Rights Commission and is an instructor at USM and Thomas College.  Ms. Whitworth maintains 
an SPHR (Senior Professional in Human Resources) certification and joins Northcross Group from Mercer 
working in business development. 

Northcross Group (NCG) is an integration and security firm with offices in Portland, Maine and Arlington, 
Virginia. NCG delivers highly complex initiatives bridging between technology and business to maximize 
ROI, ensure security, and compliance in highly regulated environments.  NCG provides system and 
security services in the public and private sectors including healthcare, financial services, energy, and 
manufacturing.  For more information about NCG, please visit www.northcrossgroup.com. 
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